Unione delle Università del Mediterraneo
Mediterranean Universities Union
Union des Universités de la Méditerranée



Rome, 19th December 2019

To the kind attention of Mohamed S. Amabarek
President of Libyan International Medical University (LIMU)
Libya

Dear President,

On behalf of the UNIMED President, Prof. Francisco Matte Bon, I have the pleasure to inform you that in the framework of the UNIMED General Assembly held on the 13th of December 2019, UNIMED members have approved the request of adhesion of your University, which is now officially a member of the network.

As associated, your University is requested for the payment of the annual association fee from the year 2020.

I would like to thank you very much for your interest in joining our organization and we are eager to collaborate with you and your staff departments in order to strengthen the cooperation between our two Institutions and among the UNIMED network.

I look forward to hearing from you or meeting you soon.

Yours sincerely,

Marcello Scalisi
UNIMED Director

